
                Forest Glen Public School                            

437 Waterloo Street, New Hamburg, Ontario  N3A 1S9  T:519.662.2830   F:519.662.1066     http://fgl.wrdsb.ca 
 
 
 
 
           January 2016 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

Re: Junior and Senior Kindergarten Registration  
 

Kindergarten registration will be held at Forest Glen Public School on Monday, February 8, 2016 
1:10 to 5:00 pm and Wednesday, February 10, 8:30 am to 12:00 pm. Please call the school to book your 
appointment time at 519-662-2830. 
 

If you have a child who was born in 2012, they are eligible to start Junior Kindergarten in September 2016. 
If you have a child who was born in 2011, they are eligible to start Senior Kindergarten in September 2016. 
 

If you know of someone living in the Forest Glen Public School area who has a child born in 2012 or 2011 
and would not receive this letter, please give them this letter or ask them to call us at 519-662-2830. 
 

Children who have already registered and have attended Junior Kindergarten do not need to be registered again 
for Senior Kindergarten. 
 

The ‘Register for Kindergarten’ link is available on the school website at http://fgl.wrdsb.ca/about/how-
to-register-for-kindergarten/. You will be able to do ONLINE registration for Kindergarten starting 
January 22, 2016 or you can download and print the required forms to register your child. Registration 
forms are also available from the school office.  Please review the ‘Kindergarten Information Package’.   
 

Once registration forms have been completed you will be required to come into the school with your 
child’s documentation. You will need to bring proof of birth, plus proof of address (e.g. utility bill, 
lease/rental agreement, real estate documentation). 
  

If you do not already have PROOF OF AGE for your child, you should be taking steps to get it.  Documents 
such as birth certificate, birth registration, baptismal certificate or passport are suitable.  
 

Immunization information is to be submitted by parents either online through the Region of Waterloo 
Public Health website at https://e-immunization.regionofwaterloo.ca or by calling 519-575-4400  
ext. 13009.  
 

If you have a child that is eligible for Kindergarten please complete the bottom of this letter and return it 
to the school office.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Mark Drummond, Principal                   

(Please cut and return to Forest Glen Public School) 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -    

 
Child’s Name:      
 Last Name First Name Middle Name 
 

Address:____________________________________________________ Apt.__________________________ 
 
 

City:                                          Postal Code:                                                 Date of Birth: __________________ 
 
Parent Guardian: Telephone:   
 
If your child has other siblings attending Forest Glen Public School, please list them below: 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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